
We’ve been shortlisted for  ‘Fund
Administrator of the Year’ at the
2020 Private Equity Awards!
We’re delighted to have been shortlisted for ‘Fund Administrator of the
Year’ at the 2020 Real Deals Private Equity Awards. This is the eighth
consecutive year that we have been nominated for the award.

The  annual  awards  are  designed  to  recognise  the  leading  companies  and
professionals within the European private equity industry.

During  the  last  year,  we  have  continued  to  grow  organically  and  attract
significant new clients across all of our locations. We now manage over €370bn in
AUA and 440 funds for a wide range of clients, from large institutions and multi-
national corporates to mid-market firms and first-time fund managers.

The winner of the prestigious award will be decided by a panel of GP judges in
March, and will be announced at a ceremony in London on 22 April.
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